
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #2018-70 
3D Model Program 

RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS #1 
September 12, 2018 

Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFP as published.  

1. Can you provide some more background on the program?   Not so much the past projects, but 
rather the drivers for the County on creating the program.

Answer:  The purpose of the Clackamas County 3D Modeling on Main Street program is to 
increase property values, retain and recruit business, and enhance the appearance of downtowns 
by creating visual imaging to encourage architecturally appropriate improvements in Main Street 
downtown commercial districts located in Clackamas County.

2. Are you able to share the source of funding for the program?

Answer: Our goal is to provide achievable concepts working with property owners and the 
budgets they have for redevelopment.  We will provide $5,000 worth of 3D modeling per 
community, per year. This is somewhat flexible in that we could have fewer project demands and 
provide more than one project for a community. 

End of Clarifying Questions #1 


